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Friday 16th October 2020 

 

Dear parents/carers 

 

R.e. Staffing in Year 2 

 

We wanted to update you on our current Year 2 staffing situation. Unfortunately, due to 

unforeseen, personal family circumstances, Miss Bailey will not be in school next week. This 

is not predicted to be a long term situation, however we will ensure you are fully updated 

and informed of any changes to this. 

 

In the short term, for week beginning Monday 19th October, Miss Dangerfield, who taught in 

Year 2 last year, will be overseeing the provision and teaching in 2SB.  

 

As always, our ultimate concern is ensuring the well-being and academic progress of our 

pupils and we can assure you that this is at the forefront of the decisions we are making to 

combat this situation.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Kohli 

Executive Headteacher  
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